
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 6/7/2017 10:31:30 AM
Subject: Murdock - 1

Attachments: support letter Dr. Shipe.docx
support letter Chris Ray.pdf
Dr Murdock Support Letter from Jamey Adams.docx
Southeast-Regional-Seedless-Variety-Trial_2015-2016 (1).pdf
Wilt Trial - Purdue 2013.docx

 
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Brent Murdock [mailto:bamandjam1@yahoo.com] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, June 06, 2017 11:33 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll ; Brent Murdock ; catherinemcnicoll@sc.statehouse.gov
 
Subject: Requested Information for Kevin from Brent Murdock
 
Dear Catherine,
 
The best way I think Kevin could help us in our effort to close George Brock road which bisects our 
research farm in Anderson County would seem to be to ask him to solicit a letter of support from 
Hugh Weathers, the Commissioner of Agriculture. Mr. Weathers department slogan is "South 
Carolina Grown". Well, in our case, he could be supporting "South Carolina BRED and Grown"!!
 
We also have some letters of support coming from families with whose children we work, detailing 
how work with our research farm has contributed to their maturation and development, has given 
them funding and job training. This condition increases our need to ensure security for our workers as 
well as our research.
 
Would it be possible for Kevin to contact Anderson County Council as he did two years ago as a 
senator in support of this road closure from the viewpoint of economic development in South 
Carolina?
 
Thanks for any help you can give us.
 
Best regards,
 
Brent Murdock
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